
Brief update on the Diversity Support Group 

Good evening friends at Our Lady’s, I am Sylvia Wachuku-King, currently leading the 

Diversity Support Group with a small group of loving, well-meaning and interesting  

parishioners. 

Since its endorsement and inception in 2016, our Diversity Support Group has been doing its 

best to promote friendship, harmony, togetherness and fun within and around our parish 

community.  

In preparation for this year’s Big Lunch, which was a huge success, some of our members 

reminded parishioners at all four weekend Masses of who we are, what we plan to do and 

how they could be benefit from our events. We have already made a submission on the 

group’s historical background to the Calendar Girls, who are working on the Commemorative 

Souvenir 2025 Calendar, so suggest you be patient and find out more when it is out, so the 

details are fresh. 

Meanwhile, we plan to find ways to capture parishioners’ views about the group, possibly 

organise a day of reflection, support the Autumn Faye and organise a bring, share and eat 

with carolling and secret Santa around Christmas time.  

We advertise our meetings and events in Our Lady’s newsletter, and you are warmly 

welcome to join us whenever possible as we are stronger together.  

Thanks to Fathers Keith and Tomasz, Rachel and Stephanie in the Parish office and 

everyone else for their encouragement and support.  

Best wishes to all of us for the future.  

Sylvia      


